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08/07/2009

 
Hi Robyn,  
 
On monday the Hearing Panel asked that we send through a copy of:  
 The principles for commercial plantation forest management in NZ  
 FSC interim standards in NZ.  

 
I have attached below:  
a) a copy of the Principles  
 
 
 
(b) the FSC 'interim' standards for two of our three accredited certification bodies in NZ - SCS (Scientific Certification Systems) 
and SGS.  
 
 
 
The panel also asked that we go through the current permitted activity rules under the current Land and Water Plan.  To avoid 
duplication I will caucus with the other forestry reps to this process, and compile comments from us all within the next few days. 
 
I would appreciate if you could pass this information on to the panel in the interim.    
 
 
Regards  
Sally  
 
_________________________________ 
Sally Strang 
Environmental Manager 
 
Hancock Forest Management (NZ) Ltd 
PO Box 648 
Tokoroa 
 
Ph (07) 885 0378  
Mob (0274) 779 015 
sstrang@hnrg.com 
 
The information contained in this email and any attachments is strictly confidential and is for the use of the intended recipient. 
 Any use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of any part of this email or any attachment is prohibited.  If you are not the 
intended recipient, please notify the sender by return email and delete all copies including attachments. 
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